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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION P(@lg'

REGION (i
101 MARIETTA ST,, N.W,, SUITE 3100
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

In Reply Refer To: FEB 8 1980

RII:JPO

Florida Power and Light Company “
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology

P. 0. Box 529100

Miami, FL 33152

Gentlemen:
The enclosed IE Bulletin No. 80-04, is forwarded to you for information.
No written response is required. If you desire additional information regard-

ing this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,
James P. dg::/;ly
Director . .

Enclosures:

1, IE Bulletin No. 80-04

2. Most Recently Issued

IE Bulletins
. . : 5 80031 8005¢
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Light Company -2-

Florida Power and

cc w/encl:

C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128

Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450
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